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PROF SRIRAM VENKATESH
SECRETARY

Lr. No.1203/999/TGCHE/Dol-DEET-PMIS /2025 Dt: 28.03.2025

To

The Vice Chancellors of the Universities in the State of Telangana

Respected Sir / Madam,

Sub: TGCHE- Dol-DEET Wing- The Prime Minister’s Internship Scheme (PMIS)-
Second round of Internships from 12.02.2025 to 31.03.2025 - to give wider
publicity among students/alumni- Request - Regarding.

Ref: Lr.No.PMIS/2025/01, dated 18.03.2025 from the Special Chief Secretary to
Government, Industries and Commerce Department, Govt. of Telangana.
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While referring to the subject cited, | am to inform that the Spl. Chief Secretary to
Government, 1& C Dept., Govt. of Telangana addressed letter to TGCHE vide reference 1%
cited regarding Prime Minister’s Internship Scheme (PMIS).

The PMI Scheme aims to provide an excellent opportunity for students to gain
valuable experience and insights into the functioning of Major Companies (1000 Cr
above), contributing to their professional growth.

The Second round of PM Internship Scheme completed and now the 27 round of
registrations is live from 12.02.2025 to 31.03.2025.

In this connection, I am by direction, to request the Universities in the State of
Telangana to give wider publicity of the scheme to the Degree Colleges/UG, PG,Engg.,,
Pharmacy, Law, Management etc., under the jurisdiction of the University and to instruct
the institutions to take up this scheme among the passed out students (unemployed
Youth) and to enroll all eligible candidates in to PMIS portal
www.pminternship.mca.gov.in which is live from 12.02.2025 to 31.03.2025 for

availing internship opportunities in reputed organizations in the Country.

Kindly treat the matter and Most Urgent.

Regards,
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